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June 6, 2008
Notice is hereby given that Council Members Ray Holt and Mia Jones will meet to discuss community issues and or concerns for the Moncrief-Dinsemore and Baldwin areas.  Other community related topics may be mentioned as well.  The meeting will take place in Conference Room B, 117 W. Duval St., Ste. 425 on Monday, June 9th, 2008 at 1:30 p.m.   Please contact Daphne Colbert, Aide to CM Mia Jones at 630-1684 with questions and or comments.
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Cheryl L. Brown, Council Secretary

Dana Farris, Chief-Legislative Services Division
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